
----- Message from "Mission Japan" <mission@ge-japan.ch> on Mon, 20 Aug 2007 19:36:02 
+0200 ----- 

To: <1998Agreement-Missions@lists.unece.org> 
Subject: Notification of Japan on gtr NO.1(Aug 2007) 

 
Dear Sirs/Madams 
 
 
Please find the attached copy of the notification of Japan concerning 
gtr No.1, in accordance with the 1998 Agreement. 
 
Best regards 
 
Yasaburo HIKASA(Japanese mission in Geneva) 

 


